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SVP 

In memory of our 
beloved P.E. Coach 

Juan Ortega 

Coach Ortega 
will forever be 

remembered for his 
kind heart, sense of 

humor, and generous 
spirit.   

 

WME 

Extended learning 

after-school 

program is more 

than just tutoring 

and learning;           

it’s fun! 

 

UPCOMING   

 

May 13th and 14th : RHS Track & Field 
                                    @ State Championships 
 
May 20th : 5th Grade Kickball Championship Game 
 
May 21st: Graduation Ceremony Class of 2022 
                    Horton Stadium, 10 a.m. 
 
May 24th: Kindergarden Ceremonies @ SVP 
                  8:30 a.m. – Beatty, Eldridge, Stewart 
                  10 a.m. – Herrera, Treptow 
                  11:30 a.m. – Toclanny 
 
May 27th: Last day of school – Early Release 

RMSD Update 

 

Dr. Bickert 

Superintendent 
 

Right now! We check the calendar and see that there 

are only two weeks left in the 2021-22 school year and 

only one week until Graduation!   

I would like to congratulate all 142 seniors who will be 

earning their diplomas and recognize our 21 

graduates who also earned a Certificate of 

Completion or an Associate of Arts degree from 

ENMU-Ruidoso. (Marley Aguilar, Ethan Allen, Andre 

Almarinez, Connor Chase, Braxton Fox, Aidan Gomez, 

Jael Gonzalez, Regan Jameson, Jolee Magoosh, Seth 

Morales, Allexius Ontiveros, Sierra Otero, Bay 

Raybourn, Devin Randolph, Sadie Roser, Ximena Ruiz, 

Elena Sainz, Lathan Sanchez, Ian Simpson, Adrianna 

Tejeda, and Irelinn Vasile.) 

We send best wishes with all our Warrior and Lady 

Warrior track and field athletes competing at the state 

championship meet this weekend in Albuquerque.  We 

had numerous individual and relay District Champions 

and Runner-up finishes!  Run fast, jump high, throw 

far! 

Have a safe, wonderful weekend!  Dr.B. 

 

 

RMS 
 

RMS art students 

recently put their 

creations on display at 

the District Spring Art 

Show, while the band 

and choir students 

performed beautifully 

at the Spring Concert.  

 

RHS 
 

A record 111 RHS 

students were 

recognized at the 

41st Academic 

Awards Ceremony.  

 


